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A

meeting
of
the
Board
of
Trustees
was
called
to

order
at
7:
05
p.
m. 
in
EOC
room
Basement
Level, 
City
Hall, 
6801
Delmar.  
Member
in
Attendance: 
Diane
Sher, 
Anne
Silverstein, 
Jaime
Mendez, 
Mark

Winer,  



requested
and
perhaps
there
was
a
difference
in
what
the
Board
thought
it
was
asked
to
do
and
Council’
s
expectations.  
Ms. 
Feier
commented
that
Council
Member
Glickert
drafted
the
charge
on
behalf
of
the
Council
which
was
the
main
piece
of
unified
direction.  
Council
Member
Wagner
commented

that



Member
Winer
stated
that
it
had
been
a
12-
month
process
for
the
Board
and
the
members
looked
at
options
and
there
is
no
financial
advantage
to
changing
the
plan
design
in
terms
of
the
cost
of
the
plan.  
Council
Member
Price
commented
that
the
essence
of
inquiry
is

a



Council
Member
Price
commented
again
it
is
a
philosophical
decision
that
Council
has
to
make; 
some
members
agree
that
current
employees
should
be
held
harmless.  
Member
Sher
stated
that
even

ifa
change
is
made
for
new
employees, 
the
City
would
still
have
obligations.   
Council
Member
Wagner
commented
there
is
great

concern



Financial
Management
Diversification
Member
Carr
made
a
motion
to
conduct
an
orderly
search
for
money
managers.  
The
motion
was
seconded
by
Member
Sher.   
Member
Silverstein
made
a
motion
to
postpone
further
discussion
of
this
item
to
a
future
meeting. 
The
motion
was
seconded

by
member
Carr.   

Other


